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National Federation of the Blind of Colorado
Colorado Association of Blind Students

College in the time of COVID
September 26, 2020	from	12:00PM-4:00PM MST

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Colorado Association of Blind Students, A Proud Division of the National Federation of the Blind of Colorado extends the invitation to all current and perspective college students to join us for an afternoon full of relevant information, interactive presentations, and of course door prizes. Join us to have many of your questions answered!

· Are you a blind student preparing for your first semester of College?
· Are you in college and have questions about accommodations and services?
· Do you have questions about Vocational Rehabilitation Services?
· Do you have questions about navigating to and around campus?
· Are you wondering how school is different online versus being on campus?
· Are you thinking of taking a STEM class and don’t know what to expect?
· Are you thinking about receiving training before college?

The seminar will be taking place on the Zoom Meeting platform. In order to receive the meeting information, we ask that you register no later than 10:00 A.M. on Saturday, September 26. Register by emailing our student association president Cindy Coffin at cindy.coffin80@gmail.com 

DON’T MISS YOUR CHANCE TO WIN A DOOR PRIZE!!!
YOU MUST REGISTER TO BE ELIGIBLE TO WIN.
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